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For more information AND to subscribe...
www.coopersvillebands.org and click on Band Boosters!

Physical Card Order:

. . Monday, February 8, 2021 due by 10am
% | Want to learn more about SCRIP and how this program can help your
band student earn money towards their time in the band program? Email Amy. (scrip@coopersvillebands.org)

Band Booster Committee Openings!

Looking ahead to the next school year, we will be having some Booster members step down. I would
like to personally thank them for ALL their time and commitment to this entire program. You have
been a blessing to all and you will be missed! We have the following positions open.

Secretary - record the minutes of the meetings, conduct all correspondence, collect and tally Family
Fare receipts and write up bills to give to office for students with outstanding balances.

Vice President - assume the duties of the President in case of the President’s absence and shall in
case of a vacancy in the office of President, assume the Presidency. They are an executive “floater” that
assists with the responsibilities of the President and other members as needed, this would include
helping organize the Booster swag table at football games.

Any questions or concerns or are interested in joining our team, please contact

Amy. (president@coopersvillebands.org) F o \ - >

Countrymeat Meatsticks: Order, pay, and they will ship the order directly to you!

Q Go to coopersvillebands.org
Click on Band Boosters — Fundraisers — Country Meats Smoked Snack Fundraiser
« We have received $408 in profits with this fundraiser so far! Thank you for your support!

Giving Bean: Order, pay and they will ship the order directly to you! Coopersville Bands
will receive 25% profit on most items. Ground, whole bean and Kcup coffee and teas are
available.

Go to coopersvillebands.org
Click on Band Boosters — Fundraisers — Giving Bean Fundraiser!

Family Fare Receipts: We are up to $100,000 in receipts! We have another $50,000 to go to
receive another $1,000 check! Please keep sending them in!! There are boxes located at all schools.

Family Fare Direct Your Labels: We hope you will help us as we collect UPC barcodes from all your
favorite Our Family brand products from Family Fare. These can be turned in with the FF receipts.

Amazon Smile: Shop at smile.amazon.com & they’ll donate a portion of sales to the band.

Coopersvillebands.org — Band Boosters - Fundraisers



https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/change/ref=smi_se_rspo_change_cycsc

